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From: McDonnell, James 
Sent: Thursday, 7 May 2020 2:55 PM
To: Bell, Simon
Subject: RE: AA1000486 - Medicines Australia interim authorisation - Request for information 

[SEC=OFFICIAL] [ACCC-ACCCANDAER.FID2548316]

Hi Simon, 

 

In regards to the Medicines Australia interim authorisation we have not needed to utilise the process at Vifor Pharma. 
Our products are not subject to stock issues that have not been able to be managed in a normal way within our 
organisation.    

 

Having the interim authorisation available however is a good measure.  If the situation had been worse having this 
facility available would have been extremely helpful in working to ensure patients were able to receive their 
treatments. 

 

Kind regards, 

James 

Vifor Pharma Pty Ltd  
James McDonnell / General Manager Australia/New Zealand  
Level 8, 80 Dorcas Street / Southbank, Melbourne VIC 3006  
Phone  / Mobile  

 / www.viforpharma.com.au 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 




